
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Priory Pembroke  

Year 8 Parent Feedback – Nov 2021 

The below is the data from year 8 parents’ evening.  The survey was offered to all Y8 Parents at Pembroke.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

If you have any further questions on any of the data, please contact the school directly. 


